
                Heather Gillis 
                             Councillor, Sub-district 5 

       District Education Council 
        Anglophone South School District 

Attn:  Roger Nesbitt 
Chair – District Education Council 
Anglophone South School District 
 
Re:  Letter of Resignation 
 

Dear Roger, 

 With regret, I am writing to give you notice of my resignation as a councillor from Sub-district 5 

of the District Education Council in the Anglophone South School District.  I have accepted a position 

within the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development and therefore cannot remain on 

this council.  My resignation is effective immediately. 

 It has been a pleasure and honour serving on the DEC.  I have learned much and have great 

respect for my current and former DEC colleagues, Superintendent Zoe Watson, district staff, school 

staff, community partners, and the parents of our school communities.  We have worked 

collaboratively, faced challenges, experienced successes, and accomplished much, all with the common 

goal of ensuring an excellent, inclusive education for the students of New Brunswick. 

I wish this council, and you Roger, all the best as you continue with your mandate, and as you 

navigate the upcoming changes in governance.   

 

Sincerely, 

Heather Gillis 

 


